
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 September 2024  

 Dear Parents/Carers,  

Wednesday 25th September 8.15am till 9am – Macmillan Coffee Morning. 

Year 10 students have opted to support Macmillan Cancer Support this academic year and will be 
undertaking several fundraising events during the year to raise money.   

To start of their fundraising endeavours, Year 10 will be hosting a Macmillan Coffee Morning on Wednesday 
25th September between 8.15 and 9am. All parents, carers and younger siblings are welcome to attend the 
event which will be located within the main school hall. If you are unable to attend, please encourage your 
child to join in with the fundraiser.   

Year 10 would like to ask for contributions from families towards the event such as donating cakes/biscuits 
towards the morning and providing a small donation towards the purchasing of the cakes etc. within the 
hall. Please note we can only take cash donations and we ask that you bring in change for this event.   

If you have any questions or would like further information, please do not hesitate to contact me via email 
on ldohertyperkins@stm.srscmat.co.uk .   

I look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 25th September,   

Yours sincerely,   

  

Mrs Leah Doherty-Perkins                                                                             Mrs Rachel Brown   
Teacher of PE/RE                                                                                             Pastoral Manager Year 9 and 10  
Head of Learning Year 9 and 10  

 

mailto:ldohertyperkins@stm.srscmat.co.uk

